
  

 

Chief of the Department of Psychiatry 
 
 
Brockville General Hospital is an estimated 170-bed hospital in the city of Brockville. We 
are the largest hospital in Lanark or Leeds, and Grenville Counties, serving a catchment 
area of 170,000. Approximately 45-minutes from Kingston and an hour from Ottawa, 
Brockville is the gateway to the beautiful Thousand Islands Region. We are the perfect 
place to practice and play as reflected in Imagine Brockville Life.  
 
Brockville General is currently accepting applications from qualified candidates for the 
position of Chief of the Department of Psychiatry. 
 
This is an opportunity to be part of a close-knit, collaborative work environment where 
you can make an impact. We offer meaningful career opportunities, the tools, and the 
means to become a vital member of a vibrant community, all with little commute time. 
 
 

Position Summary 
 
Working under the direction of the Chief of Staff, the Chief of the Department of Psychiatry 
provides clinical, administrative, and strategic leadership aligned to Brockville General’s 
mission, vision and values and strategic goals. You will ensure high standards of care are 
met consistently, implement strategic initiatives and establish policies to improve patient 
outcomes and advance mental health quality. You will develop human resource plans, 
embrace a dyad model for leadership, and ensure quality monitoring and improvement.  
 
Qualified candidates should have significant clinical and administrative experience,  
leadership expertise and the ability to drive collaboration across the department. The 
Chief demonstrates skills in strategic management including clinical service delivery, risk 
mitigation, as well as succession planning and retention are essential to this role. In 
addition, the Chief’s ability to drive a culture of continuous quality improvement while 
embracing the values of both Brockville General and our community are integral to the 
desired leadership style. 
 
Qualifications 
 
The ideal candidate holds an independent license with the College of Physicians and 
Surgeons of Ontario as well as FRCPC, Psychiatry Certification from the Royal College 
of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada. You must acquire hospital privileges or have 
eligibility for hospital privileges with the ability to provide clinical services consistent with 
other members of the Department.  

https://www.brockvillegeneralhospital.ca/en/index.aspx
https://brockville.life/


  

 

Practice Environment  

The practice environment, inclusive of a brand-new inpatient facility, includes a 
comprehensive mental health services program, a 29-bed Inpatient Unit (18 General, 4 
PICU and 7 CDSU), ECT, Outpatient Team, Crisis Team, Assertive Community 
Treatment Team (ACT), community mental health and addictions programming, and 
coordinated access to regional mental health programs through a Central Intake Team. 
In addition, there is an opportunity for an academic appointment and participation in post 
graduate medical education through Queen’s University, Faculty of Medicine.  
 
 
Application Details 
 
Qualified applicants may email their curriculum vitae and cover letter to the attention of  
Ms. Patty Dimopolous, Director, Medical Affairs, via our Medical Affairs Department. The 
email address is: physicianrecruitment@brockvillegeneralhospital.ca.   

We are seeking applications until July 15, 2025, at which point candidates will be 
reviewed, though the position will remain open until filled. We thank all applicants for their 
interest; however, only suitable candidates will be contacted for an interview. 

 
*** 

 
Our hospital values the diversity of the people and communities we serve and is strongly 
committed to attracting, engaging, and developing a diverse and inclusive workforce. 
Brockville General Hospital welcomes all applicants including members of racialized 
groups, Indigenous persons, persons with disabilities, persons of diverse sexual 
orientations and gender identities and all others who may contribute to the further 
diversification of ideas. In accordance with the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities 
Act, 2005 and the Ontario Human Rights Code, Brockville General Hospital will provide 
accommodations through the recruitment process to applicants with disabilities. New 
employees and professional staff are required to provide proof of full COVID-19 
vaccination (or provide appropriate medical- or creed-based exemption). 
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